
Ian Lloyd Cup 2010 

V8 Register – MG Car Club       V8 awards Ian Lloyd Cup 2010      

 
Terry Starkey (left above and below) handing the cup to John Cumming who 
shakes hands with Angus Munro 

 

 
A delighted John Cumming congratulated by Angus Munro 
 
At the V8 AGM at MGLive! 2010 at Silverstone, one of the V8 Register’s annual 
awards – the Ian Lloyd Cup – was made to John Cumming for his regular 
support and help given to fellow members, always with good cheer. As John was 
not at Silverstone for the V8 AGM, Angus Munro offered to arrange a 
presentation of the cup to John at their local natter in Norfolk. Angus reports “I 
thought that you would appreciate seeing the pictures of a very delighted John 
Cumming receiving the Ian Lloyd Cup last Friday evening. We gathered quite a 
few enthusiasts together and after a short, but brilliantly witty speech by the 
modest presenter, presented John with his well deserved award.” 
 

An Ian Lloyd Cup was first awarded in 2002 in 
memory of a very popular and cheerful RV8 and 
MGBGTV8 enthusiast , the late Ian Lloyd. The trophy 
is "awarded to a member who has brought good 
cheer and humour to the V8 Register over many 
years". Rosemary Lloyd presented the first award to 
David Waterton at Silverstone in 2002 and was clearly 
delighted that this annual trophy would remember Ian 
on that basis. A new Ian Lloyd Cup is awarded 

annually and is held thereafter by the award holder 
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